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 NOTICE TO BIDDERS FOR 

JOE FULTON INTERNATIONAL TRADE CORRIDOR  

WATERLINE EXTENSION PROJECT 

 PORT OF CORPUS CHRISTI AUTHORITY 

 
The Port of Corpus Christi Authority (PCCA) is currently accepting bids for JOE FULTON 

INTERNATIONAL TRADE CORRIDOR WATERLINE EXTENSION PROJECT Contract Documents 

may be obtained from David L. Krams, P.E., Director of Engineering Services, at the address listed below. 

Potential bidders will be furnished one set of Contract Documents free of charge.  Subcontractors desiring a set 

may obtain one for a nonrefundable fee of $60 per set.  Potential bidders may obtain additional sets for the 

same nonrefundable fee of $60 per set.  Registered vendors can obtain a set through the PCCA’s procurement 

website at www.ebidexchange.com/pocca. 

 

The scope of work consists of the construction of approximately 2.4 miles of new 16-inch diameter PVC 

waterline and associated fittings and valves along Joe Fulton International Trade Corridor (JFITC) which will 

connect to an existing 24-inch diameter PVC City of Corpus Christi waterline located near the north side of the 

intersection of JFITC and Navigation Blvd. 

 

This is a lump sum contract. Bidder must submit a bid bond or cashier’s check for not less than 5% of the 

maximum amount of the Bid (Base Bid plus all possible combinations of Additive and Alternate Bid Items).  

Performance and Payment Bonds are required when the successful bidder executes this contract, each for 

100% of the total contract price.   

 

A pre-bid conference (attendance is strongly encouraged) will be held at PCCA Administration Building, 222 

Power Street, Corpus Christi, Texas 78401 at 2:00 p.m., January 25, 2016.  Bidders should report to the PCCA 

Project Manager, Ms. Natasha Fudge, P.E. and proceed to the project site as a group. 

 

Two signed originals of the Bid must be submitted in a sealed envelope marked “Bid for JOE FULTON 

INTERNATIONAL TRADE CORRIDOR WATERLINE EXTENSION PROJECT – Bid Opening 3:00 

p.m. January 29, 2016,” and must be addressed to Port of Corpus Christi Authority, 222 Power Street, Corpus 

Christi, Texas 78401, Attention:  David L. Krams, P.E.  Bids will be publicly opened and read aloud at the 

time bids are due.  Bids may not be faxed or emailed to the PCCA office.  Bids submitted by express mail 

service must be in a sealed envelope inside the express mail packaging.  The PCCA reserves the right to accept 

or reject any or all bids received. 

 

BY AUTHORITY OF THE PORT COMMISSION 

 

PORT OF CORPUS CHRISTI AUTHORITY 

 

 

BY: ____________________________________________ 

John P. LaRue 

Executive Director 

 

 

http://www.ebidexhcnage.com/pocca

